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January 20, 2022. The Cannabis Control Board recently published “Guidance For

Municipalities” to help cities and towns better understand the pending cannabis marketplace

that’s coming to Vermont. The guide focuses on provisions of law and rules that most directly

apply to municipalities.

Note that the guide is not intended as legal advice. If towns have questions about their legal

responsibilities, they should consult with municipal counsel.

Click the link below to read the guide.

Guidance For Municipalities

https://www.vlct.org/news/guidance-municipalities-cannabis-control-board
https://www.vlct.org/news/guidance-municipalities-cannabis-control-board
https://ccb.vermont.gov/sites/ccb/files/2022-01/Municipal.Guidance_Formatted.pdf

